
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

AVAILABILITY OF FEDERAL GRANT PLAN FOR PUBLIC REVIEW 
PURPOSE 

This Public Hearing Notice solicits comments on the proposed use and distribution of Weatherization 

Assistance Program funds during Program Year 2025, as detailed in Idaho’s Weatherization 

Assistance Program State Plan.  

 

PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULE  

A public hearing will be held on Wednesday January 15th, 2025, between 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 pm, 

Mountain Time. The public hearing will be presented via teleconference:  

Join by phone: 

Dial +1-415-527-5035 

Meeting number (access code): 2822 730 5869 

Meeting password: ktKyMJz6h73 (58596596 when dialing from a phone or video system)  
 

 

SUMMARY OF CHANGES  

There are no significant changes to the PY 2025 State Plan. Final allocations will include 

adjustments from the planning numbers reflected in WPN 25-2 and the draft state plan necessary to 

align with final DOE appropriations for WAP.  

 

AVAILABILITY OF PLANS  

Copies of the plan are available beginning December 31, 2024, at:  

Idaho Department of Health and Welfare, 450 W. State St. Boise, ID 83720-0036 and 

www.healthandwelfare.idaho.gov.  

 

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS  
Anyone may submit written comment regarding the proposed use of these funds for this grant. 

Written comments will be accepted between December 31, 2024, and January 16, 2025.  

All written comments must be received before 5 p.m., Mountain Daylight Savings Time, January 16, 

2025, at 450 W. State St. Boise, Idaho 83720-0036 or Lisa.Johnson@dhw.idaho.gov  

For more information, contact the Program Manager at (208) 334-5739, 

Lisa.Johnson@dhw.idaho.gov or at the Idaho Department of Health and Welfare, 450 W. State St. - 

2nd Floor, Boise, ID 83720-0036. 

Join from the meeting link:  

https://idhw.webex.com/idhw/j.php?MTID=ma5b1e7da21cdec64bd4617b6f2175afa  

http://www.healthandwelfare.idaho.gov/
https://idhw.webex.com/idhw/j.php?MTID=ma5b1e7da21cdec64bd4617b6f2175afa

